A Friendly Reminder to
Have Your Septic Tank Pumped

Tri-(?ounty Health Department’s Individual Sewage Disposal System regulation
requires that your septic tank be pumped and Inspected every four years. If you
have not had your septic tank pumped and inspected within the last four years,

we strongly encourage you to contact one of the “Licensed Cleaners” listed on
our website to arrange for this important system maintenance.

Website Page: www.tchd.org/septic.htm
List of Licensed Cleaners: www.tchd.org/pdfs/licensed___cleaners.pdf

Performing this regular system maintenance may lessen the chances of expensive
repair or replacement and extend septic system life. Most iImportantly, regular

Systém maintenance can prevent disease transmission from exposure to germs

| In
sewage if your system fails.

Please visit our website, www.tchd.org/septic.htm, or call for assistance:

* Aurora: 303-363-3055 * Castle Rock: 303-663-7650 -
* Belleview: 303-783-7133  + Commerce City: 303-288-6816  Z.Jri-county
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